
  

 

 m 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents & Carers 
 
What an incredibly busy fortnight we’ve had since the last edition of the Herald! I want to share just 
some of the highlights! 
 

On Thursday 28th October, through the efforts of Robyn & her friends, Mrs Jones, 
and your amazing cake donations, we were able to raise around £700 at our 
Macmillan Coffee Morning.  This is a tremendous amount for such a worthy cause. 
It also goes to show how incredible our children are, that they worked so hard 
promoting this event and then they were joined by their friends in making the sales 
– thank you to all of you who donated both cakes and money! 

 
This was followed by another event and we were delighted 
to be able to invite some of our community into school to 
join us, along with Helen & Andy from St. Botolph’s 
Church for our Harvest Festival worship. It was a fantastic 
service, and many families took the time to contact us 
and thank the children and staff for inviting them in.  We 
must also say a big thank you to the many of you who were 
able to donate items for our harvest collection – this will 
be taken to Kettering Food Bank for those in need. 

 
This week, Miss Farquhar was incredibly proud to take her team 
of Spiritual Ambassadors to Peterborough Cathedral for the 
Diocese of Peterborough’s ‘Schools Celebration Service 
Tomorrow’.  As you would expect, the children were impressive 
role models for the school and made us all proud.  I was also 
welcomed back into the Diocese, receiving a blessing and bible 
from Acting Bishop of Peteborough John Holbrook alongside 
other newly appointed Headteachers. 
 

These were all fantastic events and allowed our children to showcase what makes them such great 
pupils. What’s even more rewarding and pleasing to share with you, however, is that this is typical 
behaviour from them.  Each day they fully live our school values and show joy, integrity, and 
fellowship in all they do.  They focus in lessons and give it their all.  It’s an honour to work alongside 
them and the team we have here. 

 

A final message, please remember to donate your blue tokens to us when you do 

your Tesco shop. Every little helps! 

Have a great weekend and I’ll see you at the gates. 

  Mr Albert 
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Remember that I commanded you to be strong and brave.  So don’t be afraid.  

The Lord your God will be with you everywhere you go’ (Joshua 1:9) 

 

 

  

  

   

 



 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Y6 Swimming – Monday 11th Sept – Monday 16th Oct 
Harry Potter Day - Thursday 12th October 
Flu Vaccinations – Tuesday 17th October  
Individual Photographs – Wednesday 18th October 
Parents Evening – Wednesday 8th & Thursday 9th November  
Y1 Phonics Workshop (main hall) – Wednesday 15th November 9am 
Children in Need (mufti day) – Friday 17th November  
Bikeability Level 1 & 2 – Monday 20th November – Thursday 23rd November 
Y3 Stone Age Drop In – Tuesday 21st November (after school) 
  

Safeguarding Matters 

Always be aware of what children are doing when they’re on 
mobile devices (phones, tablets and laptops), computers 
and game consoles.  Make sure they’re only accessing age-
appropriate content and games, whilst talking to them 
about the dangers of talking to, or sharing information with, 
people they don’t know.  

If you’re concerned about the well-being of any child or 
adult, please speak to either Mr Albert, Mrs Plesca, Mrs 
Heard, Mrs Jones, Mrs Stolz or any of our safeguarding 
leads. For any out of hours concerns please contact 
Northamptonshire MASH (multi agency safeguarding hub) 
on:  

0300 126 7000  
or out of hours: 01604 626 938  

          Follow our X account:  and  

the class pages to keep up to date with what’s happening….

 
A Prayer for God’s love 

  
Almighty God, 

You have made us for yourself, 

and our hearts are restless till they find their rest in you: 

Pour your love into our hearts and draw us to yourself, 

and so bring us at last to your heavenly city 

where we shall see you face to face; 

Through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord, 

who is alive and reigns with you, 

in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 

One God, now and for ever. 

Amen. 

  

As you know, we are always keen to share with you what is going on in 
school and to showcase what the children are learning. To increase 
the ways we do this, we have launched our very own Instagram 
account to share whole school awesomeness! Please follow us at: 

@Hayfield_Cross 


